
 
 
 

Note on Submitting Public Hearing Comments 
 

The Board of Managers will hold their regular monthly board meeting Wednesday, April 1st at 
7pm, via the online meeting platform Zoom. At this meeting, they will also hold public hearings 

on the Wetland at Pioneer Trail restoration project, and the Lower Riley Creek restoration 
project. 

 
Individuals who would like to submit comments about either of the public hearings are 

encouraged to submit them to Administrator Claire Bleser at cbleser@rpbcwd.org by 6:30pm on 
the day of the meeting. Administrator Bleser will read these comments for all board members 

during the public hearing. 
 


